
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr. James Huish,  

Senior Planner, 

Montague-Evans LLP 
 

By Email:  

 

06th December 2018 

 

Re: 13-15 John’s Mews, London, WC1N 2PA – Basement Impact Assessment Addendum Letter 

 

Dear James, 

 
This is to confirm that Barrett Mahony Consulting Engineers (UK) acknowledge that the drawings listed 

in Section 1.5 of the Basement Impact Assessment report for the above referenced project (14.771-

BIA-01_Rev 2 dated 19/10/2018) were incorrectly indicated as revision ‘P2’. This should read ‘P3’.  

 

Furthermore, we confirm that the drawings contained in Appendix A of this report were the correct 

and most up to date set, revision P3. Campbell Reith, the BIA auditors reviewed the P3 set of drawings 

in their final audit.  

 

If you require any further information on the matter do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
________________________________ 
 
Paul Stephenson 
BE(Hons), MIEI, CEng   

Chartered Geotechnical Engineer 
for Barrett Mahony Consulting Engineers 


